
Dr Serene Paul 
Senior Lecturer  

Discipline of Physiotherapy,  
School of Health Sciences, Faculty of Medicine & Health 

Ms Cassandra Wong 
PhD candidate and Physiotherapist 

Discipline of Physiotherapy,  
School of Health Sciences, Faculty of Medicine & Health 

HREC Approval No.: 2022/892  Version 2, 15/12/2022 
 

 

Charting the course of Parkinson’s disease  
and referral to allied health:  

Insights from people with Parkinson’s disease 
 

Volunteers with Parkinson’s disease (and where appropriate, their care 
partners), are needed for a research study investigating when and why people 
with Parkinson’s disease are referred to allied health. We will be looking at the 
journey of people with Parkinson’s disease from the time of their diagnosis to 
the present.   
 
This study will involve: 

• Filling in a questionnaire about your Parkinson’s disease 

• Participating in 2 interviews 

• Completing a Parkinson’s disease diary in between interview sessions 
 
This study is being conducted by a team of researchers from the University of 
Sydney as part of the basis of Ms Cassandra Wong’s Doctor of Philosophy 
(Medicine and Health) studies, supervised by Dr Serene Paul.  
 
To take part in this study, please scan the QR code below or click this link:  
https://sydney.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_by1rmxDybOFPAKa  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to be involved or would like further information, please 
contact: 
Ms Cassandra Wong 
Phone: (02) 9351 9143 
Email: cassandra.m.wong@sydney.edu.au 

Dr Serene Paul 
Email: 
serene.paul@sydney.edu.au   
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